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We Want to Say...

In 2021, we continued to persevere and move forward at UMYH to support our youth both on and off 
campus. We couldn't do all we do without the support of community members like you! The ways that you 

continued to step up for our organization not only in monetary support, but with efforts like catered 
dinners for the youth, AmazonSmile donations, and campus clean up truly made a difference! These kind 
gestures, along with so many others, have shown our youth that they do matter, not only to us, but to you 

as well. 

While many of our youth do not know what it feels like to be loved, supported, or appreciated for who they 
are, they continue to be amazed by your generosity and the love you show to them in various ways. They 

are beyond thankful for you! You help to give them the confidence to believe in themselves.  Even through 
the ups and downs of 2021, we still managed to come out with some major wins, not only with the efforts 

of our youth, but with your continued support! 

From  all of  us at  UMYH, we couldn't  have done t his w it hout  you! We look  
forward t o an even bet t er  year  in 2022!
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Youth Success!
Spring is here! New blooms  are emerging around us. At UMYH, a 
former resident, too, is embarking on a new beginning.

Recently,  we had a young man spend 881 days in our residential program. That amounts to nearly two 
and half (2.5) years!  His time at the Youth Home was beneficial-- he obtained his driver 's license  and 
graduated from high school! Neither was easy for him because of his lived experiences. And his hard 
work did not end there. After graduation, he secured a full-time job at a local factory. This new job 
allowed him to set new goals and achieve them.  One of his goals was to save enough money  to buy 
his first car. It wasn't easy, but he did it! His next goal was to be able to live on his own. This young 
resident saved and was determined to learn life skills to live on his own. Soon after his 19th birthday, 
he moved into his own apartment! We are very proud of him and his hard work to become a 
responsible and productive member of our community.

 

Thank you for  cheer ing on and suppor t ing t h is young m an  as well as all t he yout h 
we serve! Your  prayers and gif t s  m ean t he wor ld t o our  young people. Thank you, 
t hank  you! 

Celebrate Good Times!
Last year, 2021, showed itself to be a big year. Here are several successes 
we would like to spotlight: 

Our Day Education program is going and growing! We continue to see 
more youth choosing to prioritize their educations and joining our 
amazing Day Education instructors in the classroom! In 2021, 9 yout h 
obt ained t heir  h igh school equivalency in our  Day Educat ion 
Program . That 's a t ot al success rat e of  75%!

Our Truancy Intervention Specialists continue their hard work in the 
community. These am azing m em bers of  our  st af f  helped suppor t  t he 
academ ic im provem ent  of  103 st udent s!

Did you know Residential Counselors support youth in the Resident 
Programs around the clock? We put in work 24/7 to suppor t  38 at -r isk  
yout h  to graduate from our program and go out into the community as 
capable and strong individuals! 

Thank you to all of our staff and community members who make these 
wins possible!
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This past September, we broke ground for the build of our 
new Girls Home. Brian Stevens and his team took this new 
addition to our campus from the ground up and literally 
raised the roof in a matter of days!

Even after all of the setbacks due to the pandemic, the girls 
are getting more and more excited as they watch the new 
build take shape. They are anticipating the day that they'll get 
to officially move in!

The "New Beginnings" for our Girls Home!

Not only have we seen major moves with construction, but, after being voted on by our Board of 
Directors and staff, we officially have a name for the home: New Beginnings! This is an exciting 
advancement for our campus expansion and makes this new home even more of a reality!  This 
expansion is all because of  your  suppor t , and we are so grat eful for  you!

Follow us on social media to see more updates on "New Beginnings"!
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Calling All Volunteers!
UMYH would not be able to cont inue to support at-risk youth without 
the amazing efforts from our committed volunteers! 

We had over 50 individual volunteers come out to our campus in 2021 
and helped make it  a beaut iful place to be both on the inside and the 
outside. 

We are always looking for volunteers to come to our campus. If you or 
your organizat ion are interested in finding a way to make a difference 
in the lives of our youth  and our campus, reach out to our 
Development Team at 812.479.7535 for more information! Or, follow 
us on social media.

If you would like to make a gift  in honor or memory of your loved one, make 
a note on your remit tance envelope or as part  of your online donat ion.  



GREAT GRANT-ITUDE
One posit ive thing about difficult  t imes is the 
opportunity created for heroes to emerge.  We're 
blessed to serve in such a caring community full of 
people, businesses, and foundations who see the 
value in the youth we serve and services we provide.  
Thank you to all of the grantors who swooped in 
and helped save the day!

CDBG Funds 
A dministered Through 
the Ci ty of  Evansv i l le, 

Department of  
M etropol i tan 
Development
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Grants
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The United Methodist  Youth Home, Inc., and its employees do not  discriminate against  youth or employees because of race, color, nat ional origin, 
religion, sex, age, handicap, disability, cit izenship status, or any other basis prohibited by law.  

United Methodist  Youth Home
2521 N. Burkhardt  Rd.
Evansville, IN  47715

www.umyh.org
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